• email from Prof. Walter Frisch re: AMS subvention Grant, Tosca’s Prism, 1/26/04 

Deborah Burton

258 Main St.

Groton MA 01450

Dear Dr. Burton,

I am pleased to tell you that the AMS Publications Committee has

recommended, and the AMS Board approved, a subvention of $1850 for 37

musical examples for the book you have coedited with Susan Nicassio and

Agostino Zino, *Tosca's Prism* (Northeastern University Press).  The

Publications Committee found this to be a very promising project, and we

are pleased that the AMS can support it.

As per our guidelines, we ask that you submit original receipts,

indicating that you have paid them, to our Philadelphia AMS office, c/o

Robert Judd, the Executive Director, no later than a year from now

(February 1, 2005). The address is: American Musicological Society, 201

S. 34th Street, Philadelphia, PA 19104-6313. We also ask that in the

published book you acknowledge assistance from the Dragan Plamenac

Publication Endowment Fund of the American Musicological Society. Please

also send a copy of the book to our Philadelphia Office upon publication.

With best wishes,

Walter Frisch

Outgoing Chair, AMS Publications Committee

